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Dear Parents,

When will we ever have a normal week of school? Hopefully we start seeing warmer weather soon!!

This week during Literacy we have been doing reading stations where students are working individually on literacy skills. The students also get to work with me at the teacher table for one of the stations where they are learning about sounds, letters, and doing some reading. We are still practicing how to work individually, but students are doing a great job! 

We have also been working on Valentine’s activities and talking about the arctic. I loved making the Valentine’s day boxes with the students and celebrating Valentine’s with them! Such a fun day for everyone! 

Please continue to have your child sound out and read the words in their Jolly Phonics Notebooks, as well as write the words on the word list in the back of the notebook. Also continue to have the students read their books in their Take Home Reading Envelopes. It is pretty obvious which students are practicing these skills at home and which are not. I know family life can be very busy, but these activities shouldn’t take very long to do. 

Looking ahead, conferences are scheduled for Tuesday, March 5th and Thursday, March 7th. Please be on the look-out for an email from the office or Mrs. Streblow next week to remind you of your conference time. We will be using the same schedule as the fall parent teacher conferences. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

Miss Knutson
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